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Phone 0161 338 2060 Website: 
http:// st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk 
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Message from the Headteacher  
 
Young Voices Choir 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bikeability 
 
On Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd February there will be a bikeability course for those in 
Year 5&6 who have signed up for a place on this cycling course. This is an opportunity for 
those to receive tuition on safe cycling. I know that the children will have a fantastic time and 
learn lots as part of this experience.  
 
Children’s mental Health Week and Safer Internet Day 
 
The whole school took part in these events in the week before half term.  
CMHW focussed on the theme: My Voice Matters. This focussed on empowering children and 
young people by providing them with the tools they need to express themselves. Safer 
Internet Day 6th saw each class taking part in activities relating to internet safety on this day. 
The children had a fantastic week in school exploring these topics.  

School Holiday List 24-25 
The school holiday list for 24-25 can now be found on the school website in the term dates 
section of the website. St Paul's School Holiday List 2024-25 
 

Information about World Book Day is on the reverse of this newsletter 

 

St Paul’s Newsletter 
 

 

A huge well done to our Young Voices choir of 45 
children who performed at the AO arena in 
Manchester on Monday 5th February. They were 
part of a much larger choir of 9127 children made 
up of schools from across the region. They were 
brilliant throughout the whole trip and 
performance. We are so proud of you all! 

mailto:admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk
https://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/serve_file/24103238


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Follow us on twitter @paul_primary    
 

‘Life in all its fullness’ 
(John 10:10) 

 

Friday 8th March at St Paul’s CE Primary 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Friday 8th March 2024 all children and staff at St. Paul’s will be celebrating World Book 
Day. We are encouraging the children to dress up as their favourite book character. You 
can choose any character you want! It would also be lovely if your child could bring in the 
book that their outfit is from. 

The most imaginative and authentic ideas for costumes will be rewarded with prizes, 
however the main focus of the day is to celebrate a love for books and the characters 
created within them, so please encourage your child to join in. Prizes will then be given for 
the best dressed in each class. 

On the day each child will receive a World Book Day £1 token to spend at any participating 
bookshop and you can either swap it for one of the eight specially produced W.B.D books. 
Alternatively, you may choose to use the voucher towards the price of any book worth 
£2.99 or more. 

Thank you for your continued support; let’s make it a fantastic day. 

Good luck everyone! 

Mrs Regan, Mrs Moorhouse and Mrs Owen 

English Team 

 


